
From: Smith, Austin <smitha3@dhec.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 5/21/2014 4:50:25 PM 
Subject: Re: DSS info needed

On it.

On May 21, 2014 4:42 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

- Where are the 20 county employees coming from that will be helping Richland?

- Do you have a Directory of contacts for DSS county directors? County, name, and contact 
information.

Katherine Veldran
Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
803-767-7583
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